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Friday 3rd March 2023 

Year 5 School Trip  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In line with our science investigation work, we are delighted to have organised a trip to The 

Discovery Museum, Newcastle on Tuesday 18th April for all Year 5 children. 

Children will be transported by coach from school to The Discovery Museum at 9am and will 

return to school by 3pm. All children should be dropped off and picked up at the usual 

school times. 

 The school is subsidising the coach in order to reduce the cost to £14 per child. 

Children will require a packed lunch and drink for the day (no glass bottles/no nut products 

please). If you are entitled to free school meals, school can provide a packed lunch if 

required – please let the school office know by Friday 24th March. Children should come to 

school in uniform and school shoes as normal.  

If you would like your child to attend, please go to the ‘Payments’ section of your School 

Gateway account to provide your consent and make payment. Please complete consent and 

payment by Friday 24th March.  

Best wishes, 

Mr Todd  

Year 5 Teacher 
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